
The Wanted List.  Thanks to SMSgt Roy Chee for passing on Lt Col Norman Chang’s 
e-mail address.  Thanks to Lt Col Jim Haruguchi who sent me addresses of two other 

fighter pilots – Lt Col James "Kimo" Moncrief and Col John Carroll. I may have a 
chance to reach 400 addresses this year.  THANKS! 
 
These are more HIANG members I am still seeking out. 
 

Thomas Chang – the address I have no longer works. 
Darryl Chung – someone just gave me an address, but it didn’t work. 
Harold DeMello – the address I have no longer works. 
Chris Jay  
Clarence Jim 
Raymond Moriguchi – the address I have no longer works. 
Wally Takasane 
Richard Tsuchiya 

 
Again, if you have any HIANG retiree or former member, please forward their address to 
me.   
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